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FIVE INJURED IN VEHICLE ROLLOVER ON REDWOOD PARKWAY 

 

VALLEJO - Vallejo Firefighters responded to a single vehicle rollover accident 

Wednesday at 8:10 p.m. at 2967 Redwood Parkway.   

Firefighters arriving on the scene found a late model Honda coupe on its top and a 

male and female lying on each side of the vehicle.  The vehicle apparently left Redwood 

Parkway and landed on a nearby access road.   

Both patients were packaged in full c-spine precautions and transported by Air 

Ambulances to John Muir Trauma Center in Walnut Creek.  

Three other males who were also in the vehicle were either treated at the scene and 

refused transport or transported to local hospitals.  Vallejo Police Traffic Division 

officers are investigating the cause of the crash. 
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